
 

Summer Term 1 Week 3 

                                                                       Dear all, 
 
                                                                         This week, as always, the school is   
                                                                   busy with lots of exciting learning and the  
                                                                 children are excited about the lovely  
                                                            activities that have been planned for the  
                                                      summer term including an Arts Festival as well as   
               a Sports Day. Please do keep an eye on our communications as you will  
               be made aware of these events soon.  
   
 
We have been continuing our theme of Courageous advocacy and specifically  
looking at reconciliation, focussed around the bible verse: 
13 Do not be angry with each other, but forgive each other. If someone does wrong 
to you, then forgive him. Forgive each other because the Lord forgave you. 
(Colossians 3:13). The pupils have explored the reasons behind and the  
importance for reconciliation. We have also thoroughly enjoyed our weekly singing 
assembly, where we were introduced to a catchy song: King of Me, by Rend  
Collective. I encourage you to give it a listen! 
 
 
Sadly, I continue to be concerned at the dangerous and illegal parking  
outside of the school along with the manoeuvres some parents are  
making by the school gate. Once again, to be clear, parents  
should not be: driving over pavements; parking on the box  
junction outside of the school gate; using the church carpark;  
parking or stopping on the zigzag markings outside of the  
school. Such behaviour could land you with a £60 fine from  
the local authority who are assisting us with this issue and I  
am meeting with our local MP to discuss this further later on  
this term.  Please let’s work together to ensure the  
environment outside the school is safe for all members of  
the public, especially our pupils. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful week ahead. 
 
God bless, 
 
Miss Newman  
Head of School 



 

Well done to the following children, both Online 

Learning and in school who have been nominat-

ed as the stars of the week ending: 

07/05/2021. 

 

RK - Nwamaka and Collins 

RR - Tasmia and Muhammed 

 

 

Y1 BLUE - Maryam and Angel 

Y1 PURPLE - John A and Joshua 

 

 

Y2 BLUE - Bertha and Eliza 

Y2 PURPLE - Carina and Vihaan 

 

 

Y3 BLUE - Jumaymah and Aarav 

Y3 PURPLE - Alicia and Joshua 

 

 

Y4 BLUE - Janet and Tommy 

Y4 PURPLE - Amara and Gabrielle 

 

 

Y5 BLUE - Demi and Joel 

Y5 PURPLE - Naomi and Dean 

 

 

Y6 BLUE - Samuel and Athan 

Y6 PURPLE - Janelle and Georgi 

EYFS cup 

Chloe - Nursery 

EYFS cup 

Isabelle - Nursery 

KS1 Presentation cup 

Zainab - Year 2 

KS1 Progress cup 

Deborah - Year 2 

KS2 Progress cup 

Anabel - Year 6 

KS2 Presentation cup 

Fridaus - Year 6 

Achievement Awards 








